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 Weekly Panui –  Wednesday 4 July, 2018 
Kia ora koutou whanau, 
 
Thanks for a great end to the term. We’ve had a successful 
Open Day with proud students talking about their learning for 
the term. If you would like to discuss your child’s report 
please make an appointment with their teacher. 
 
Next term we will be starting our Reading Together           
programme. This is a research—based programme  which helps 
parents to support their children’s reading at home. We are 
beginning in week 2, 17th August, from 6 - 7.15pm. The next 
three will be held in weeks 4, 6 & 8. Please contact your class 
teacher to book a place on the free course. Supper is provided 
and children are welcome. 
 
Nga mihi  
 

Niall Dinning 
Waikite Valley School—Developing Learners for Life 
principal@waikitevalley.school.nz   
Ph:  0274303014 / 333 1888 

 

Wednesday  4 July 
  School Open day 
   Reports home 
 

Thursday 5-8 July 
 WVS Cream of the 

Crop compete in 
the Agri Kids 
Grand final, 
Invercargill. 

  
Friday 6 July  
 Term 2 Ends 
 

Monday 23 July 
 Term 3 begins 
 PTA Meeting 9am 
 
Wednesday  25 July 
 Board Meeting 
 

Our members of the CBOP Cross Country team at Kaharoa.           
Congratulations to everyone especially Courtney who made the top 

10! 



SHARING LEARNING ACROSS THE SCHOOL 

Tyler sharing his writing with 
Luke. Our writing programme 
has really taken off. 

ABOVE: Room 2 iced and decorated    
cupcakes 

RIGHT: Mr Dinning reading to Room 1 

Play performance in 
reading time 

Waikite Valley School Cream Of the 
Crop, Agri Kids Team Jackson,          
Gabriella  and Tegan model their 
team tops for the competition this 
weekend. 

Courtney & 
Flynn’s science 
experiment 



We have a 200 litre Quantum one (retail value 
$1047.34 GST incl.)  donated from                    
Farmlands as a   fundraiser for our Agrikids Team      
travelling to     Invercargill to compete in the 
Grand     Championship this July.  If you can     
support us by       purchasing this 
item, please contact the office.  
Money raised will go towards flights 
&     accommodation.   

Link to electronic return slips 
for permission and transport 

notices 

Sign up for     
electronic version 

of our weekly   
newsletter 

Link to newsletter archive 



 Thanks to the           
parents who transported 
Kids to Thursdays CBOP 
Cross Country champs at 
Kaharoa School 

Thanks Watson Elliston of 
Central Drainage & 
Earthworks for help 
with School House  
repairs 

 A big thanks goes 
out to all the       
parents who 
helped with 
Disco on Friday       
evening. It was 
wonderful to 
see so many 
new  faces. 

 Thanks to   
Fonterra Farm 
Source for the 
donation of Virkon S sachets for families 
involved in this years Slink Run. This can 
be used to disinfect, trailers, boots etc.  

Mid-year Invoices 
 

Kelly Curtis (office         
administrator) has attached 

your invoice to this newsletter.  
If there are any  questions,  

concerns or problems     
regarding this, please let her 

know. 


